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AMORANDUM

yt to the feccotary-

4

Ottawa 4th May 1901-

Refering to Memorandum of the Deputy Min¬

ister of the 3rd Instant,I beg to say that I do not

know of any recomendation having been made for pro¬

viding timber land or wood for the Indians of the

Fisher's Grant Reserve,County of Pietou,N.S.

Mr.Agent J.R.McDonald recommended in 1899

that an addition of 80 acres be purchased for this

Reserve at a cost of $1200.00,but he expressed re-

presented that this addition was required not for

wood purposes but to supply the Indian with more

arable land,of which,he stated,they were Ieficient.

There being no Funda, the purchase was not made.

S. Brai

vers. Affairs. (RGr 10, volume 7761, Bile 27058)
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